
 
 
June 8, 2021 
 
Judge Charles Clevert 

Glendale, WI 53209 
 
 
Honorable Judge Clevert,  
 
Thank you for your interest in Milwaukee County’s Independent Redistricting 
Committee (IRC). I am happy to inform you that I will be appointing you to the 
Committee.  
 
The Board of Supervisors is expected to consider and vote on confirmation of your 
appointment on June 24.   
 
Milwaukee County Ordinance directs the IRC to convene “as soon as practicable” 
after the U.S. decennial census data is prepared and available to the County.” The 
publication of the 2020 decennial census is expected by August 16, 2021. County 
Ordinance further directs the IRC to “meet no less than once a month thereafter 
until a redistricting map is presented to the County Board.”  
 
Please bear in mind that the IRC may elect to meet prior to the publication of the 
2020 Census data.  
 
You may wish to review Milwaukee County Code of Ordinances, Section 1, Chapter 3, 
(available online) in order to familiarize yourself with the redistricting process as 
described therein.  
 
You will be compensated in the amount of $5,000 for your service on the IRC.  
 
Thank you again for your interest in serving on the Milwaukee County Independent 
Redistricting Committee.  
 
Sincerely,   
 

 
 
Chairwoman Marcelia Nicholson 
Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors 
 


